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June 23, 2020 

Nando Iannicca 
Regional Chair and Chief Executive Officer 
Region of Peel 
nando.iannicca@peelregion.ca 

Dear Mr. Iannicca: 

Thank you for your letter regarding the proposed Bill 156—Security from Trespass and 
Protecting Food Safety Act, 2020, that I tabled at Queen’s Park on December 2, 2019, 
and which received Royal assent on June 18, 2020. I appreciate the strong support that 
I have received from municipalities across Ontario, like yours, on such an important 
piece of legislation. 

I know that our farmers care deeply about the welfare of their animals and demonstrate 
the highest commitment to safeguarding animal health and welfare. 

I introduced Bill 156 to address the concerns about the health, safety and security of 
farmers, their families, their employees, their animals and our food supply. The 
proposed bill recognizes the unique risks that illegal trespassing on farms and in agri-
food processing facilities, as well as interference in livestock transport, can cause. 
Bill 156 seeks to reduce those risks by providing a strong deterrence against such 
activities. 

We believe farmers should feel safe in their own home. We don’t believe that people 
should gain entry to private property under duress or using false pretences. 

Through the introduction of this bill, we continue to demonstrate our commitment to the 
health and safety of our agri-food sector, farm animal welfare and food safety for all 
Ontarians. I was pleased that we were able to make amendments to this legislation to 
make it stronger and work better for our farmers and rural communities. 
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Again, thank you for your support. I look forward to continuing to work with communities 
across the province to support our farmers and the agri-food sector. 

Sincerely, 

Ernie Hardeman 
Minister of Agriculture, Food and Rural Affairs
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